
 

 

 

JUNE GENERAL MEMBER OF THE MONTH 

Anthony Curtis 

We want to give a huge 

congratulations to our June 

general member of the month 

Anthony Curtis! We want to 

recognize him for the 

multitude of things he does at 

the station. He makes sure we 

remain staffed and plays a 

huge role in our overnight 

staffing. Anthony provides his 

time and has an immense 

amount of dedication. So, help 

us congratulate Anthony on 

being our general member of 

the month!  

Here are a couple things about 

Anthony and why he chose to 

be a member of St. Leonard! 

 

 
 

 

  

 We asked our members these 

following questions… 

  

 Why do you enjoy the 

department? 

Anthony: “The people, welcoming and caring for one another and 

helping each other with training classes and activities.” 

 

 What do you enjoy most about 

volunteering? 

Anthony: “Being able to help and give back to the community, 

helping those in need is a rewarding feeling.” 

 

 Why did you decide to 

Volunteer? 

Anthony: “I decided to start volunteering to help out and do more in 

my free time.” 

 



 


